
 

Cir: Ref/003/SPS/Gen/21-22                                                                          Date: 25th August 2021 

Subject: Orientation Programme for the session 2021-2022 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Star Private School! 

At the outset, I would like to express my gratitude for entrusting the education of your child 

to us. We at SPS, earnestly endeavor to provide the children entrusted to our care with a 

conducive atmosphere for learning. The parent’s ability to adapt rapidly to this new way of 

schooling and educating their children at home has been extraordinary and our biggest 

support. 

As we are ushering in the new academic session 2021-2022, we have scheduled a                              

Parent Orientation Session on Thursday 26th August ‘2021 at 10:00 am to facilitate you to 

understand and inculcate our new education strategies for the betterment of your ward in 

all the aspects. 

For attending the session you need to join us by clicking on the link given below: 

Link: meet.google.com/yvj-mbsn-tgi 

You are cordially invited to grace this event with your presence.  

 
Best regards, 
 

Ms. Samira Nabil 

Principal 

https://meet.google.com/yvj-mbsn-tgi?hs=224

